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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
TO CONSIDER TRANSITIONING TO CITY COUNCIL DISTRICTS 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to California Elections Code Section 10010, the 
Lomita City Council will conduct public hearings to consider transitioning from an at-large 
method of electing City Councilmembers to representation by City Council districts. The 
hearings will provide information about the districting process, address any questions or 
concerns from the public, and receive public input and information.  
 
The first public hearing will be held on Tuesday, August 16, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. in the Council 
Chambers at Lomita City Hall, 24300 Narbonne Avenue, and via Zoom at                                       
URL: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89737586127.   
 
The second public hearing will be held on Tuesday, September 6, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. in the 
Council Chambers at Lomita City Hall, 24300 Narbonne Avenue, and via Zoom at                       
URL: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86846129328.  
 
At the public hearing you may be heard, or you may write to the City Council in support of or in 
opposition to this matter. If you challenge the decision of the City Council in court, you may be 
limited to raising only those issues that were raised at this public hearing or in written 
correspondence delivered to the City Council at or before the hearing. You will be allowed 
five (5) minutes to speak before the City Council. 
 
Additional information can be found at https://lomitacity.com/districting/. 
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to 
participate in this hearing, please contact the office of the City Clerk at (310) 325-7110.  
Notification at least 48 hours prior to the meeting will enable the City to make reasonable 
arrangements to allow participation at this hearing.  
 
I, Kathleen Horn Gregory, City Clerk of the City of Lomita, do hereby certify under penalty of 
perjury under the laws of the State of California that I posted the foregoing Notice of Public 
Hearing on Thursday, August 4, 2022, at City Hall and Lomita Park and caused the Notice to 
be published in the Daily Breeze on the same date, pursuant to California Government Code 
Section 6061. A copy of said notice is on file in the Office of the City Clerk. 
 
Kathleen Horn Gregory, MMC 
City Clerk 
 
Dated posted: August 4, 2022 
Date published: August 6, 2022 
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